
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CG Spotlight 
Fly. High. Soar 

Key Dates: 
 
21st March – Parrots Class Assembly 
21st March – Non-Uniform Day – Easter treats donation 
24th March – Raffle tickets will go on sale for the Easter Egg Bonanza 
31st March – Rocksteady Concert (More details to follow) 
2nd April - Rocksteady Concert (More details to follow) 
3rd April – Year 3/4 Production – 2.30pm 
4th April - Year 3/4 Production – 9.30am 
4th April – Easter Egg Bonanza! 
 
 

4th April – School Closes 
 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  
Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

 
 

Edition 385 

Another fantastic week here at Carleton Green.  The children have been 
working hard all week and we’ve even seen a little bit of sunshine.  

Spring is on the way! 
 

This week EYFS have been busy looking at numbers.  Composing 7 by 
exploring how it can be made using 2 smaller parts e.g. 2 and 5, 1 and 6, 

or 3 and 4. 
 

Year 1/2 have been learning how to take photographs.  The children 
have been taking close ups, action shots, selfies and so much more.  

 
Year 3/4 continue to prepare for their Spring production.  Tickets will 

be available soon.  Keep your eye on class dojo. 
 
Year 5/6 had an an amazing day on Tuesday when they experienced life 
as a Viking. The children were able to try on a range of artefacts, some 
were married off and received the power of house keys and a couple of 
children even had to fight to the death.  It looked like they all had an 

amazing time! 
(See pictures below.) 
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Stars of the Week 

A huge well done to Kestrels Class for their amazing assembly today.  The children were so 
confident in showcasing all the amazing learning they have been doing this half term.  It was 

fantastic to see how proud they all were of their work. 

Well done Kestrels Class! 

 

 

Egglander  
Yesterday, all of our Year 5 children, went alng to 
Baines High Scool to take part in the ‘Egglander’ 

event.  The children had a great time thinking of the 
best and most effective way to keep their egg safe. 
The staff were so proud of the children, who were 

amazing ambassadors for the school. 
 

Well done Year 5! 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  
Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
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Viking Day 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  
Stacey Clark | Acting Headteacher | s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
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